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Date: 7 October 2024 

 

Ref: FC  

Dear Residents 

 

Re: Security Hallfield Estate 

 

We have been contacted by some residents about their deliveries from Amazon or 

Gusto being stolen from outside of their homes. They have reported that the thieves 

were wearing Hi-Vis jackets. 

 

If you do notice anything suspicious, you should report it to the Police by dialling 101 or 

999 if the incident is urgent. Please ensure that you get a crime reference number. 

 

Separately, we will raise your concerns with our colleagues in our Anti-Social 

Behaviour Team who liaise directly with the local police teams 

 

We have noted that the scaffolding erected on the estate is any easy target for these 

thieves to take your parcels without easily being visible. We are working with Axis our 

contractors to see where extra lighting can be installed. 

 

Reminder 

Coffee mornings are still going ahead every 2 weeks, the next one is Monday 14 

October at 11.00am. We also have evening drop ins the first Wednesday of every 

month the next one is 6 November at 5.00pm in the Pickering Hall. We will have a 

member of Axis, a member of the resident Engagement Team and a Major Works 

representative present so that we can answer questions you have regarding the works 

progress or any other concerns that you would like to address. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Diane Volpi 

Resident Advocate 


